
Dan Shier reporting: 

First there was 3 then there was 4 for our club racing at Swantown today. We had good pressure for all 3 hours. Wind was a little 

further south than expected and we set a course on the south side of the dock. With only 4 people we practiced worked on 

tuning and raced. Water was super smooth on the south side of the dock. It was a fun day of low pressure sailing. See everyone 

next time. Thanks for coming out Marshall, Dan McDuff and Kris Brophy with the new cat sails! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/388585112724764/user/100000258592612/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXjyOxAKQyyohLTlr9rydrC4_ULghVb0ZdZ8tvPDuSwLkdAs057xZoh8VFQpTYai5H7bHwvoG7-paynwBEk_e9W98Wb1eRSrNMTq02Mb0kdoEODfaGyiy2uKkopMQn-W410zdkCxpHVjMWU1teMSLVj55kMl9T1X8EnJWSh2WrF0lf8OV_U_Fr_O2bnD9K3M9eNx1QYqBrDwbvAeypmYBJm&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/388585112724764/user/1559486602/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXjyOxAKQyyohLTlr9rydrC4_ULghVb0ZdZ8tvPDuSwLkdAs057xZoh8VFQpTYai5H7bHwvoG7-paynwBEk_e9W98Wb1eRSrNMTq02Mb0kdoEODfaGyiy2uKkopMQn-W410zdkCxpHVjMWU1teMSLVj55kMl9T1X8EnJWSh2WrF0lf8OV_U_Fr_O2bnD9K3M9eNx1QYqBrDwbvAeypmYBJm&__tn__=-%5dK-R










 


